Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (225) 925-7057
Fax (225) 925-7058

General Circular No. 100 Issue Date: February 8, 133¢
Subject: February State Police Commission Meeting

The February 15, 1999 meeting of the State Police Commission has been
canceled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, Marcn 15,

1999.

Sincerely,

Debra L2 GJehnson

Debra L. Johnson
Director

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



